
 “Enriching and empowering women since 1916”  

The Women’s College Club of Princeton 

Come join us on Monday, APRIL 15, 2024 
from 1 PM to 3 PM at 

the Stockton Education Center at the Morven Museum 
55 Stockton Street, Princeton, NJ   08540 

 
 Speaker: 

Ewa Dziedzic-Elliott 
Education Librarian, MLIS 
R. Barbara Gitenstein Library  
The College of New Jersey 
 

Topic: 

BOOK BANNING 
 
 

At our April meeting, Ewa Elliott will speak to us about the 
movement in America today to ban books.  She will focus on 

who the book challengers are, which books were most 
challenged in 2022, and how many books were actually 

banned. Ewa will help us find ways to advocate against the 
alarming trend of book banning. 

 
 
 
 

 

Ewa Dziedzic-Elliott serves as the subject librarian for all departments in  
the School of Education. She has 10 years of experience as a K-12 librarian,  

including work in both elementary and high school settings and holds an MLIS  
from Rutgers University and an MA in Polish Language and Literature  

with a minor in Speech Therapy from Jan Kochanowski University, Poland, EU.  
She has published in the Journal of Academic Librarianship, Political Librarian, 
and Library Connections and currently serves on the board for NJ Association  

of School Librarians (NJASL) and is a part of an editorial team  
for the Political Librarian Journal. 

 
 

For further information, visit our club website at: 
wccpnj.org 

 
 


